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674 Westminster St., Providence, RI 02903 

http://www.allsaintsmemorial.org 

    

 

 

E-Messenger, September 14, 2023 

 

Come and worship 

Rejoice in fellowship  

 Love and serve the Lord! 

 

https://allsaintsmemorial.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7dd27aa76e5aa692a967a8fe9&id=8211fd0c79&e=ed2b772c05


                               

Dear All Saints' Family, 

 

"No detail too small." This was the title of some photos that Deirdre sent 

me from Sunday. Each detail was an act of love and that includes the 

service of ushers, acolytes, readers, choir, congregants, musicians, tech 

team, altar guild, sexton, clergy, parents, youth, cooks, decorators, and 

the coffee hour team. To God be the Glory.  



 

Here are photos that tell the story, a collaboration of several 

photographers! 

 

 

 

            



                                                         

 



            

 

 



                          

 

                                                                                                                               



 

 



 

 



                                                               

 

 



 

 



                                                                         

 



        

                    Travis, Neb, Chimmy, and Cora 

 



                                              

                         



    

 

                                               

 



   

 



                                 

 

We have another celebration coming up soon - the Parish Picnic at 

Lincoln Woods on Sunday, September 24. Rosetta and Elizabeth are 

working out those details. Please help by letting us know what you wish to 

bring to the picnic. All are welcome! Bring a friend. There will be no coffee 

hour that Sunday morning. 

 



 

An invitation from Charlotte Burgess: 

"On Saturday, September 30th we will remember James Burgess in a short 

service consecrating his gravestone at Swan Point Cemetery. I invite you 

to join us at 11:00 am. To find Jim’s grave, take the main entrance off 

Blackstone Boulevard and stay on that street (Holly Avenue) until you get 

to The Old Road, where you take a left. His stone is on the right in the 

first grouping of stones you come to. If you get to Fountain Avenue, 

you’ve gone too far. " 

 

 

Yours in the Spirit,  

Julie 

 

 

For the Beauty of the Earth 

 

We give you thanks, most gracious God, for the beauty of earth and sky 

and sea; for the richness of mountains, plains, and rivers; for the songs of 

birds and the loveliness of flowers. We praise you for these good gifts, and 

pray that we may safeguard them for our posterity. Grant that we may 

continue to grow in our grateful enjoyment of your abundant creation, to 

the honor and glory of your Name, now and for ever. Amen. 

 

 

All are warmly welcome to join our Sunday Service of Holy 



 

Eucharist September 17, 9:30am  

Zoom Link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85484006164?pwd=ZzAvZVFUM2

pKek0rMGVzMFFEclFiUT09 

Service Program:  

You will find Sunday's program here.  

 

 

Music Notes 

  

 

                                                                            

Our mix of music on Sunday includes two hymns by famed turn-of-the-

century English composer Ralph Vaughan Williams (1872-1958), framing 

the service at beginning and end (Processional and Recessional), as well 

as his arrangement of an English melody for our choral anthem (you can 

follow the text relevant to our readings at Hymn #591).  During 

communion, however, in contrast we feature hymns by two well-known 

19th- and 20th-century gospel composers, Charles Hutchinson Gabriel 

(1856-1932) and Andrae Crouch (1942-2015).  Gabriel's father, in fact, 

https://allsaintsmemorial.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7dd27aa76e5aa692a967a8fe9&id=3d0558e798&e=ed2b772c05
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taught singing schools in Iowa, and by age 17 Gabriel himself was leading 

his own shape-note singing school choirs, which learned and performed 

hymn tunes like today's Gradual hymn, Detroit (upon which the postlude 

is also based).  Enjoy!  

                                                                           ~ Rich Spicer 

 

  

 

End of Summer Altar Flowers 

 

  

                           

 

Do you have flowers in your garden that might grace the altar on a 

Sunday? Please contact Marybeth Hanavan (mbhanavan@gmail.com) if 

you would like to bring flowers on a given Sunday. Please let Marybeth 

know one week in advance. Thank you.                              

 

mailto:mbhanavan@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

Outreach News 

 

Next Meeting: Sunday,  October 8 after the Service. 

  

Outreach Food Collection:  Each week All Saints’ collects food to be 

distributed monthly to food pantries in our area. We welcome donations 

of any pre-packaged, non-expired food. Thank you for your generosity!  

 September:  Canned Stews and Soups 

 October: Hot Cereal 

 



 

 

 

 

                Wednesday Noonday Prayer and 

Bible                                    Study/Faith Inquirers 

Discussion 

 

Join us for Noonday Prayer on Wednesdays in Rose Hall. You may join 

via Zoom if you wish. Here is the zoom link:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82955504419?pwd=Si9tTzVFbTR4

K0ZjTy9jNVdkRFhuQT09 

We resume our weekly Wednesday Faith Inquirers Discussion on 

Wednesday, September 27 at 12:15 (Rose Hall). You may join us by zoom 

if you wish, using the zoom link above. 

 

   

Upcoming Events  

Sept. 17: Music Director Search Committee meeting 

Sept. 20: Wednesday Noonday Prayer, Rose Hall/Zoom 

https://allsaintsmemorial.us3.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7dd27aa76e5aa692a967a8fe9&id=29543f4263&e=ed2b772c05
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Sept. 20: Choir Practice 

Sept: 23: Caring for Creation Conference, All Saints’ 

Sept. 24: Parish Picnic at Lincoln Woods 

Sept. 27: Faith Inquirers/Bible discussion resumes at 12:15 

  

 

 

 

 

PRAYERS 

We pray for our fellow parishioners Derek, Gus, Marie, 

Trish, Victor, Rose, Susan, Gloria, Theo, Musa, and Barry. 

We also pray for Dorothea Evans Gordon, Margaret Barney, 

Clarence Scott, Germaine, Naida Thomas, Merynn Flynn, 

Karen L., Stephen, Barbara K., Lusaynie Sirleaf, John 

Flinton, James, Rachael, Zo, Dan, Lillian, Eva McBorrough, 

and Audrey Hennessey. 

 

We pray for all who work for peace and members of our 

armed forces especially Hannah Makuch.  

 

We pray for those who celebrate birthdays this week 

especially Willcia McBorrough. 



 

 

Altar flowers are given in loving memory of Taylor W. 

Hanavan by Marybeth and Julie Hanavan. 

 

  

SCRIPTURE READINGS AND MINISTRIES 

September 17, 2023 

First Reading: Genesis 50:15-21 Gigi Fahnbulleh 

Response: Psalm 103:8-13 

Second Reading: Romans 14:1-12  

Gospel: Matthew 18:21-35 

Prayers: 

Altar Guild: April and Alex 

Chalice: Eric 

Coffee Hour: Deirdre and Gigi 

Acolyte: Eric 

 

September 24, 2023 

First Reading: Jonah 3:10-4:11 Becky Silliman 

Response: Psalm 145:1-8 

Second Reading: Philippians1:21-30 Cora Nagle 

Gospel: Matthew 20:1-16 



 

Prayers: Chimmy Amaechina 

Altar Guild: Felicia and Patricia 

Chalice: Bill McBorrough 

Acolyte: Dan 

No Coffee Hour 

 

 

 

Share All Saints’ With Friends 

 

 

 

Share  
 

 

 

 

Tweet  
 

 

 

 

Pin  
 

 

 

 

Forward  
 

 

    

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Websites: 

All Saints’ Memorial Church 

Diocese of RI · The Episcopal Church 

 

 

Contact information: 
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All Saints’ Memorial Church (Episcopal) 

674 Westminster St 

Providence, RI 02903 

allsaintsprovidence@gmail.com 

 

Parish phone: 401-751-1747 

Rev. Julie: 401-480-3941 

Office hours: 9am-12 Tuesday-Friday 

 

The Rev. Dr. Julianne Hanavan, Priest-in-Charge  

revjulhan@gmail.com 

 

 

Newsletter submissions: 

allsaintsprovidence@gmail.com 

 

 

 

The Vestry:  

 

Senior Warden 

Musa Goll 

  

Junior Warden 

Chip Smith 

 

Finance Chair 

Dan Mechnig 

 

Members 

Rosetta Evans 

Charlotte Burgess 
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Treasurer 

Becky Silliman 

    

Clerk 

Pattie Marshall 

 

Ryan Mott 

Theo Muhlenburg 

Gloria Perry 

Kardi Draper  
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